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 Dr Leppington OBJECTION to 2017/2739/P,

Dr S J Leppington

2a Kings Terrace

London

NW1 0JP

Dear Sir / Madam,

I live at the south end of Kings Terrace at 2a, almost adjacent to the proposed development 

site and I am writing to ask that Camden Council Planning 

refuse this planning application to further extend 48-56 Bayham Place.

I have two main objections to the proposal:

1. The increase in height of the building will negatively impact the amount of light enjoyed in 

Kings Terrace. The road is narrow as it is - 

the proposed development will affect the amount of light in the street outside of summer 

months.

2. The building will be visually overbearing. It is an inappropriate design for Bayham Place. 

Such a large building would be totally out of 

keeping with the neighbouring properties, and completely dominate the view down Kings 

Terrace.

I invite you to visit omy home to verify that these objections are valid.

Should you require any additional information, clarification of any comments made, or would 

like to arrange a visit to our home; do not hesitate to contact

me.

Yours faithfully,

Dr S J Leppington

Page 42 of 58


